From: Wendy Price Cartographic Services <maps@wendymap.co.uk>
To: Julie Gibson <gibsonjulie28@yahoo.co.uk>, 'TBI Admin' <admin@transitionblackisle.org>

Sent: 26/04/2018 09:43:50

Subject: Re: Next Admin Meeting, Tues May 1st



I won't manage this meeting I'm afraid but can report that the feather flags for both markets have been ordered and the rota for N Kessock market is in progress.


Also Sarah Grant and I have had an initial meeting about her taking on poster production.  She would appreciate being given plenty of warning to give her time to experiment with production techniques initially and I anticipate a meeting between her, myself and Sheila would be useful at some point.  

Nothing else to report.

Wendy
